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Participant Mr John Cook 

 

Rep ID 1800 

Date response received 15th May 2015 

Representing Bryanston Park 
Preservation Group 

Response reference 
number 

MHD026 

MHD / Change 
reference 
commented on 

MHD008, MHD011 and MHD012 

Summary of 
comment 

The Bryanston Park Preservation Group supports the changes made as a 
result of the Inspector’s questions. 

Council’s 
response 

No further response from the Council is required. 

Conclusions The comments from the Bryanston Park Preservation Group raise no 
new issues for the progression of the Local Plan. 

No further action required. 

 


